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* Last day of term 3
June 26th 2014 

* Coffee morning
August 15th 2014
from 9 to 11am 

* 1st day of new school year
August 18th 2014

* Vietnam National day
September 2nd 2014 

* Half-term holiday
13-17th October 2014

* Non children day
October 20th 2014

* Last day of term 1
December 19th 2014

Dear Parents, 

As the end of the school year approaches, it is the perfect time to 
reflect on the year that has passed by – it has passed by so fast!!! 
We had such an amazing year here at Street 10! We started with 
only one class in August - the Yellow Kiddies group - with only a few 
children and we have now grown to two different age group classes: 
the Yellow Kiddies group - where most of the children are now 
enrolled for a full day program - and the Red Big Kids group! 
How exciting! 

In April, some of the older children from the Yellow group (who 
were ready for the challenge) moved together with Ms. Kasia to the 
Red room where they slowly started with a “big kids’ routine”! We 
have been happily surprised to see how fast the children picked up on 
the new “big kids’ habits” and the boost in their confidence and 
development it has produced! I remember visiting the Big Kids’ class a 
few times when they had just recently moved up and I was told by a 
few children: “Ms. Chloe, that’s not how we do things in the Big Kids! 
Let me show you…” Fortunately, we have kind little helpers at 
SmartKids!!! 

This change has also positively affected the children from the 
Yellow group, where a few new children joined and the older 
remaining children from the group now have a turn at becoming the 
little leaders of the class.
Our entire SmartKids’ team – from our teaching staff who works 
directly with the children to our guards that work around them from 
a distance - is continuously trying their best to provide a friendly, 
safe, positive and child centered environment where the children can 
grow happily and in confidence to the best of their potential.

It has been a privilege to have seen and be part of your 
children’s development and well being. 
I wish you a wonderful summer holiday and I am looking forward to 
seeing you again in August!

I hope you have enjoyed reading your child’s End of Year
report which describes his development throughout his time at SmartKids this year.
We hope the targets will be followed up at home over the holiday as well!

I hope you have enjoyed
our Parent info mornings
and evenings that we
organized to support you in
some challenging areas:
eating, sleeping.. If you’ve
missed them, we will
organize some more
sessions next year!!!


